
 
We are leaves of one tree 

 

You are invited to a Naw Rúz party to celebrate the 

 Bahá’í New Year 
 

Monday, March 20th, 2017  

at the Seniors Centre, 56 Francis Street  

Doors open at 6:30 pm  

Program begins at 7 pm sharp  

followed by Dessert Buffet & Dance  
  

All are welcome! 

Bring your family & friends! 
 

Questions?  Email bahais@kingston.net 


